
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 14th May, we will be participating in Pyjamarama Day where children can wear 
their PJ’s to school and bring in their favourite bedtime story to share with everyone. 
Pyjamarama is all about getting children reading and helping children to enjoy reading, 
whilst also helping to raise funds for the Book Trust, who are raising money to ensure that 
no child misses out on their bedtime story. To help them we are asking for donations of £1 
to be given to the class teachers on the day. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Taylor 

KS1 and English Lead 
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